WESLEYAN UNIVERSITY MIDDLETOWN, CONNECTICUT DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY

January 4, 1957

Professor José Ferrater Mora Department of Philosophy Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania

My dear Friend and Colleague:

Our mutual friend Santiago Vidal Muñoz from Chile passed through this country briefly on his return from Puerto Rico, where Leopoldo Zes, at the invitation of the Department of State of the government of Puerto Rico, had organized a seminar on the history of ideas in America. Vidal has sent me for you this last copy of his "Apuntes Sobre La Filosofia En Chile." He would have sent it to you directly, but he didn't have your address. He asked me, furthermore, to tell you that he is planning to write a more complete account of philosophy in Chile -- I suppose somewhat like Ardao's account of philosophy in Uruguay. In this larger work, he said, he would like to include a reference to the work which you accomplished in Chile during those years in which Vidal visited you twice in the Avenida El Bosque, and wishes to be remembered most cordially to you. He also added that he hopes that the proceedings of the last Congress will be published and that your paper would be included in the proceedings. I know that he is trying to get some aid from the Pan-American Union for the proceedings.

It was wonderful to see you again at the University of Pennsylvania and, especially, in the home of Betty Flower.

With every good wish,

Cordially yours,

County france

ck:10 ps. Santigps address i Chilo is (4.2 Fires 376, Depto. B. Santigjo.

14-I-57